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October 15, 2018 
 
From: Macon County Solid Waste Department 
 
To: Local Media Outlets 
 
Re:  Winter Hours at Solid Waste Convenience Centers 
 
Please assist the Macon County Solid Waste Department by making the following public 
announcement: 
 
 
The Macon County Solid Waste Department will begin winter hours at the nine County Convenience 
Centers on Monday, November 5, 2018 to coincide with the end of daylight savings time.  All Centers 
will close at 5:30pm each day of operation.  (Regularly scheduled closing times that are earlier than 
5:30pm; Sundays for example; will remain in effect.)  These hours will continue until daylight savings 
time resumes, and normal operating hours will begin on Monday, March 11, 2019. 
 
Additionally, the Highlands Transfer Station, located on Rich Gap Road in Highlands will be closed 
every other Saturday, beginning November 17, 2018, during this same time period.  Please call the 
Transfer Station at (828) 526-2073 for specific Saturday closings. 
 
 
 
 
If you have any questions or would like more information, please contact Chris Stahl, Director of Solid 
Waste Management at (828) 349-2100; cstahl@maconnc.org. 
 
Thank you. 
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